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[ MTRCB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 94-31,
October 12, 1994 ]

POLICY ON MOVIE FORMATS TO REVIEW

We would like to inform you that all films must be reviewed in the same format as it
will be shown in the theaters. Thus we will not accept, for any reason, video tapes of
films for review.

For your information and guidance.

Thank You.

Adopted: 12 Oct. 1994

(SGD.) ATTY. HENRIETTA S. MENDEZ

Chairman
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